
letters to the editor 

Kudos for Tax Analysts 

To the Editor: 
I want to join the ranks of what I expect is a large 

number of practicing tax advisors who have long been 
riding on the coattails of Tax Analysts and its founder, 
Tom Field. I was delighted to see the article by Marshall 
and Field, “The Guidance Deficit: An Update,” TXY 
Notes, Feb. 23,1998, p. 1049, as well as Tom Field’s open 
“Letter to Practitioners” that also appeared in Tax 
Notes, Feb. 23, 1998, p. 1062. As most professionals 
know, Tax Analysts spearheaded the disclosure effort 
to begin with, and I know has long been engaged in 
this continuing fight. 

For those of us who do the more mundane things in 
tax law, I have always been amazed by Tom and many 
others at Tax Analysts who take on this cause all for 
the good of the profession and the fair(er) adminis- 
tration of our tax system. Bravo! 

Very truly yours, 

Robert W. Wood 
San Francisco 
February 25, 1998 
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